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City Manager Announces Resignation 
 
 
 

Jeff Broughton  announced  his resignation  as Bristol Tennessee city manager effective  June 20, 
2013.  He has served the City of Bristol since September 2004. 

 
Broughton  has accepted  a position  with the Municipal  Technical Advisory Service (MTAS) in 
the University  of Tennessee's  Institute  of Public Service.   In that role he will work  with city 
officials  in  the  Nashville  area  providing  assistance  on  municipal  management  issues  facing 
cities. 

 
"I am proud of the accomplishments that were jointly achieved by the city council and staff over 
tte past nine years and have no doubt that the organization is positioned for further success in the 
future"  said  Broughton.  "Significant  improvements  that  have been made  to the downtown, 
school  system,  utility systems,  roads and streetscapes,  and to the overall economic  future and 
prosperity   of  the  community;   and  plans  that  are  underway  for  further  improvements   and 
successes," he continued. 

 
A number  of important  projects  were started during his tenure including the redevelopment  of 
the downtown,  construction of the new Fairmount  Elementary  School,  numerous  upgrades  at 
Steele Creek and other city parks, preparation of a strategic economic development plan, and 
commencement of the Pinnacle project at Exit 74 on I-81. 

 
Broughton  is an International  City Management  Association credentialed manager (ICMA-CM) 
and has over 35 years of city management  experience  with cities in Tennessee,  Kentucky, and 
Illinois. 
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